
 

  

                     

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

Parents, please join us! 

 
TOPIC: 

“The Importance of Reading 

& 

How to Support Your Child with Reading 

During Distance Learning” 

 

WHEN: 

Wednesday, October 28, 2020 at 9:15 a.m. 

 

Please check your email for zoom link! 


